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The meeting started at 1:04 pm. 
 
The minutes of July 31st were approved. 
 
Lot B – Propose One-Way Road 
The campus road from the corner of Manhattan Beach Blvd. and along Crenshaw by the Life Sciences 
Buildings is a one-way road, with an exit off campus onto Crenshaw.  Erick is proposing to make the rest 
of the campus road in front of Lot B a one-way road, with one lane being turned into additional staff 
parking.  The committee suggested to have some of the stalls be visitor parking and not all staff since 
there are not enough visitor parking stalls. 
 
Speed Bumps in Lot C 
There is a speed bump on the first floor that has come apart.  All the speed bumps that the contractors 
have placed are coming loose.  The contractors are going to replace those speed bumps. 
 
Signage for Safe Pathways Across Campus 
The signage for accessibility are in odd spots by the new Student Services building.  They don’t seem to 
direct people to the entrances of the buildings.  The walkway north of Student Services is not very 
accessible because of a utility box on the sidewalk. 
The building still belongs to the contractors and once it is released to the college, we can put up more 
signs. 
 
Access and Rideshare Services Signage & Process 
The poles for the signs are already in place at the new Student Services building and once the building is 
turned over to us, we will be able to attach the signs to the poles. 
 
Construction Staging Areas – Old Student Services Building 
The trucks will be coming through the pathway in between the new Student Services building and the 
planetarium.  There will be fencing placed and also a gate that will allow the students to walk across 
when there are no trucks. 
 
Roundtable 
Lyn – The counselors are appreciative of the speed bumps and the cadets in Lot C. 
 
Lindsey – What is the process to receive a permit for the staff carpool stalls?  Students would like 
student carpool stalls.  The carpool stalls are part of the incentives for employees to participate in the 
college’s Rideshare program.  The Rideshare program is for employees only and staff members who 
participate are required to check in each month with what alternate mode of transportation they have 
used. There are 80 people who participate in the program and only 20 carpool stalls. 



 
 
Erick – Since the drop off zone by the new Student Services Building is open, it was suggested to take out 
the temporary drop off zone in Lot B.  There are always two cadets every morning clearing up traffic in 
the drop off zone in Lot B.  People are also making illegal turns into Lot B to get to the drop off zone.  
The new drop off zone at Student Services has more space; it can take up to 32 cars in the area. The 
committee agreed that the temporary drop off zone is no longer necessary. 
 
The meeting ended at 1:44 pm. 
 


